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Presentation Day 
 

Congratulations to all award recipients at Presentation 
Day for their wonderful achievements this year!  
 

Congratulations to our School Dux, Emma 
Featherstone, for the academic excellence she has 
displayed throughout primary school.  
 

We would also like to acknowledge our incoming 2022 
SRC members Asha Craig, Summit Singh-Bajwa, 
Isla Craig, Kai Kennedy, Lily McDougall, Thakur More, 
Amelia Morrell and Joshua Suey.  A special induction 
ceremony will be held early next year when our new 
school captains will be announced. 
 

Please see the back page for details of our major award 
recipients. Photos of the class, sport and creative award recipients will be posted on 
Facebook and in our newsletter next week.  
 

Year 6 Farewell 
 

Our Year 6 Farewell Dinner is on tonight, Thursday 9th December, from 6pm. Thank 
you to our Year 6 teachers who have been working hard getting everything ready for 
what promises to be a great evening for our graduating students.  Parents are 
requested to drop students off outside the school gate closest to Yeates Hall.  
 

Year 6 Graduation Assembly 
 

Wednesday 15th December will see our Year 6 students being formally recognised for 
their time at Woolgoolga Public School with the official graduation assembly at 
12:00pm in the school hall. 
 

Due to social distancing requirements, we are only allowed to have 1 parent/carer 
attend the assembly for each student and attendees will be required to provide proof 
of double vaccination and complete a QR check-in in at the hall.  
 

Kindergarten Graduation Assembly 
 

The Kindergarten graduation assembly will take place on Wednesday 15th December 
at 2:00pm. Due to social distancing restrictions we are only allowed to have 2 
parents/carers attend for each student and attendees will be required to provide proof 
of double vaccination and complete a QR check-in at the hall.  
 

Semester Two Reports 
 

Semester two reports will be sent home with students next week.  



 

Woolgoolga Public School - Weeks Ahead 

Week 11 Week 1, 2022 
 

Monday 13th December 
Year 6 Excursion 

Coffs Coast Adventure Centre 
 

Tuesday 14th December 
Year K-2 Funday 

Grafton Saraton Theatre 
 

Year 5 Excursion 
Coffs Coast Adventure Centre 

 

Wednesday 15th December 
Year 6 Graduation Assembly 
Kindy Graduation Assembly 

P&C Christmas Raffle Drawn 
 

Thursday 16th December 
Last day for Students 

 

 

Monday 31st January 
School Development Day 

 

Tuesday 1st February 
Year 1 – Year 6 Students Return 

Kindy Best Start Assessments 
 

Wednesday 2nd February 
Kindy Best Start Assessments 

 

Thursday 3rd February 
Kindy Best Start Assessments 

 

Friday 4th February 
Kindergarten First Day 

P&C Xmas Raffle 
 

We are still collecting 
donations for the 
P&C Christmas raffle 
which will be drawn 
on Wednesday 15th 
December. 
 

Please ensure all 
donations, tickets 
and money are 
returned to the front 
office as soon as 
possible.  

 

K-2 End of Year Fun Day 
Students in K-2 will be having their 
fun day to the Saraton Theatre and 
Jacaranda Park on Tuesday 14th 
December.  Please ensure that you 
have returned your child’s 
permission note to their class 
teacher by Friday 10th December. 
 

Students will need to wear their 
full school uniform and hat on this 
day.  Students need to bring their 
lunch and a water bottle. 

Years 3-6 End of Year Fun Day 
 

Students in Years 3 - 6 will be 
having a fun day tomorrow, Friday 
10th December, at Grafton Pool.  
 

Students can wear mufti on this 
day and must bring a sun safe rash 
shirt, swimmers, hat, sunscreen, 
water bottle and fruit break. No 
singlet tops or thongs/sandals. 
Students can bring their lunch or 
purchase from the pool canteen. 

Coffs Coast Adventure 
Centre 

 

Years 5 & 6 will attend 
excursions to the Coffs Coast 
Adventure Centre next week.  
Year 6 will be going on Monday 
13th and Year 5 on Tuesday 14th of 
December.  An online 
registration is required for all 
students attending to 
participate in the activities.  A 
note with the registration link 
and an itinerary for the 
excursion was sent home last 
week.  Please contact the office 
if you have any questions.   
 

 



A W A R D S  
 

CONGRATULATIONS  

to this week’s  

AWARD WINNERS 
 

Certificate of Merit 
 

• Olivia Gale  KD 

• Piper Burke  KF 

• Ryker Midgley  KF 

• Reyaan Dutta  KW 

• Alivia Stephens  1B 

• Parneet Tiwana  1B 

• Eleanor Ewart  1/2S 

• Jax Henderson-Smith 1/2S 

• Harleen Kaur  1/2S 

• Austin Ryan-Sheaffe  1/2S 

• Jaydah Corrin  2A 

• Jodhvir Deol  2A 

• Jiya Saharan  2A 

• Manroop Uppal  2A 

• Ryley Wetherell 3F 

• Iklil King  3M 

• Haylan Skibba  4A 

• Damanpreet Dhillon  4T 

• Charley Perrett  4T 

• Oliver Webster  4T 

• Gavin Hundal  5B 

• Grace Dunstan  5/6E 
 

Certificate of Excellence 
 

• Tabitha Reynolds  1B 
 

                

 Seahorse Café  
 

END OF YEAR INFORMATION 
The final day for canteen will be 

Thursday 16th December. 

Some food items will be running low 
in the canteen over the next week but 
we will try to fill orders as close as we 
can with the food we have available.  
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

A very special thank you to the 
wonderful volunteers we have had in 

the canteen this year.  We hope to 
see you all again in 2022. 

School Assemblies 
 

Under Level 3 settings, parents are 
not permitted to attend school 
assemblies. Awards will be presented 
to students during stage assemblies 
held outdoors.  

Gold Awards 2021 
 

Congratulations to the following 
students who received their Gold 

Awards on Presentation Day.  
 

Dilshaan Chahal 
Emma Featherstone 

Rajveer Grewal 
Austin Hundle 
Herkiran Kaur 

Summit Singh-Bajwa 
Annabelle Thompson  

Silver Awards 
 

Congratulations to  
Pippa Tucker of 3M and Harpeet 

Singh of 5/6E who will receive 
their Silver Awards at the final 

assemblies of Term 4. 

 

  

Final Student Banking Day 
 

The final school banking day will 
be tomorrow, Friday 10th 
December.  The school banking 
program will no longer be run in 
NSW schools from 2022.  



A special thank you to the 
following organisations for their 

kind donations to support 
“Presentation Day 2021” 

 

Woolgoolga Returned Services Club Ltd 

Woolgoolga Rotary Club Inc 

Woolgoolga Lions Club Inc 

Coffs Harbour City Council 

Quota International 

CWA Woolgoolga Branch 

Woopi Medical Centre 

Woolgoolga Public School P & C 

 
 

Congratulations to all award recipients from Presentation Day. 
 

Our memorial & outstanding student award recipients are: 
 

Dux – Emma Featherstone  
P&C Outstanding Student – Ruby Cramp 

Lions Club Noel Breen Scholarship – Madina Khawari 
Year 6 Public Speaking – Emma Featherstone 

Blaine Wadwell Memorial Award – Lucas Costello 
Dave Firth Memorial Award – Aleah Baker 

Coffs Harbour City Council Citizenship Award – Evie Uren 
Woolgoolga RSL Club Ltd Citizenship Award – Isabella Stevens 

Quota Citizenship Award – Olive Elliott 


